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I. Special E-Mail Vote on Co-Sponsoring Racial Unity Day 

   The clerk, after consulting with the president and others, asked the board via email 

    on May 27 to vote “yes” or “no” on whether NCUU wanted to co-sponsor Racial Unity Day  

    with the Citrus County B’hai’s on June 12. The B’Hai’s had contacted the clerk to ask if  

    NCUU would be interested. The board voted electronically. The vote was 6 yes. Three  

    board members did not vote. There still were enough votes for the measure to pass. Those  

    voting for the proposal include: Don Wright, Connie Hart, Carole Goodwin, Shirley  

    Leonard, Lowell Smith, and Margo Wilson. Those who did not respond to the email request  

    to vote include: Rob DeRemer, Mike Taylor, and John Ivens. The clerk emailed the results  

    to the board and committee chairs on June 2, 2022.  


